

All employees are requested to note that the venue of Navaratri and Durga pooja function is open exclusively for IFFCO employees and invited distinguished guests.

 It is observed that a few outsiders are also attending on receiving invitation from employee families. It is also noted that disturbances occurred due to the interference of these outsiders. 

It is prudent to note that the concerned employee will be held responsible for any mis-happening or disturbance occurred due to interference of those invited outsiders. In view of this it is reminded that invitation given by  family members of employee may be reviewed by respective employee.  
